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Mohammed Ahmed

From: Ewan Campbell

Sent: 24 April 2024 15:41

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning Application 322024/0222/P:  Stables 'Annex'

Can this be uploaded please? 
 
Thanks 
 
Ewan Campbell  
Senior Planning Officer 
Supporting Communities 
London Borough of Camden 
 
Web:              camden.gov.uk  

 

 

From: Teddy Bourne 

Sent: 19 April 2024 15:38 

To: Ewan Campbell 

Subject: Planning Application 322024/0222/P: Stables 'Annex' 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

Dear Mr Campbell,  

 

Please register our objections to the above application as below. 
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We are owners of a property neighbouring the application site. 

 

Thanks and regards, 

 

Teddy Bourne and Marcy Leavitt Bourne 

 

Objections: 

 

We strongly support the very full representations made on behalf of the  owners of number 50 

Downshire Hill and number 52 Downshire Hill. 

  

 we would draw attention to: 

 

 * Overdevelopment of the site, and 

 * the likelihood that - even if a condition is imposed requiring the development to be kept 

combined with the adjoining former Stables house - it is likely that in due course a successful 

application will be made for the lifting of that condition.  This is reinforced by the fact that the 

applicant has already obtained a separate postal address for the Annex (54 Downshire Hill), 

different from the address allocated to the former Stables house (53 Downshire Hill). 

 * Light pollution from the proposed skylights 

 * Intrusion of the tops of the proposed solar panels over the top of the already very high wall 

between the application site and the garden of Hampstead Hill Mansions. 

  

We would therefore request that this application be refused. 
 

 


